
RED BANK BOROUGH BOARD OF EDUCATION 

LEGAL NOTICE – REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

SCHOOL FOOD SERVICE MANAGEMENT 

 

ATTENTION: Food Service Management Companies  

 

The Red Bank Borough Board of Education is requesting proposals for school food service 

management services. The food service management company will provide management 

services according to United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) regulations and 

guidelines, as well as New Jersey Public School Contract Law. The Food Service Management 

Company must currently be registered with the NJDA Division of Food and Nutrition. Food 

Service Management Companies and/or their representatives may submit proposals. The Red 

Bank Borough Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any and/or all proposals. 

All proposals must be submitted no later than 10:00 a.m. on April 30, 2024.  

 

All proposals must be in official proposal form and enclosed in a SEALED container 

marked "Food Service Proposal April 30, 2024" addressed to: 

Mr. Anthony Sciarrillo, School Business Administrator 

Red Bank Borough Board of Education 

76 Branch Avenue 

Red Bank, NJ 07701 

 

A pre-proposal meeting and tour of the schools is scheduled for April 16, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. 

meeting at Red Bank Borough Board of Education, 76 Branch Avenue, Red Bank, NJ 07701. 

Prior to and after the pre-proposal tour no oral interpretation will be made to any company 

regarding the meaning of the specifications.  

 

Upon release of this RFP, all proposer communications concerning this document must be 

directed in writing no later than 10:00 a.m. on April 23, 2024 to Mr. Anthony Sciarrillo, SBA: 

sciarrilloa@rbb.k12.nj.us . 

mailto:sciarrilloa@rbb.k12.nj.us

